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AOA Vehicle Service Road Charlie Closures – Pavement Rehabilitation Project 
 
LAWA Maintenance will continue a Pavement Rehabilitation Project for the Vehicle 
Service Road (VSR) Charlie. VSR Charlie will be repaved in several phases, requiring 
short segment lane closures. VSR access will be maintained in either direction for east 
and westbound traffic. The remaining phases for this project will resume on Monday, 
June 25, 2018 and paving activity will be conducted at night 0001L – 0900L. The 
following VSR closures can be expected: 
 

• Phase 6B: 6/25/18 – 6/26/18, VSR Charlie at Taxiway C8 eastbound lanes 
closed nightly 0001L - 0900L (Taxiway C8 between Taxiway Bravo and Taxiway 
Charlie continuous 30 hour closure). 

• Phase 6C: 6/27/18 – 6/28/18, VSR Charlie between Taxiway C8 and Taxiway C9 
eastbound lanes closed nightly 0001L – 0900L. 
 

 

 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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